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June 26, 2008 
 
 
To All Solid Waste Customers of Sanitary Disposal, Inc: 
 
Sanitary Disposal, Inc. has filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission a solid waste collection rate increase of approximately 10% (excluding past 
thru fees, which remain unchanged) proposed to become effective August 1, 2008. 
 
Our last rate increase was July 1, 1994. Since that time we have faced increased costs 
in all phases of our operation, such as labor, equipment, fuel and insurance costs.  
 
Our services would increase as follows: 
 

        

   Current  Proposed
   Rates  Rates
        

RESIDENTIAL        

20 GAL CAN    $7.48 PER MONTH $8.22 PER MONTH

1 CAN    8.43 PER MONTH 9.27 PER MONTH

EACH ADD'L CAN    5.43 PER MONTH 5.97 PER MONTH

35 GAL. CART    9.85 PER MONTH 10.83 PER MONTH

90 GAL CART    15.68 PER MONTH 17.24 PER MONTH

EXTRA 32 GAL CAN OR UNIT   1.86 EACH 2.05 EACH

        
COMMERCIAL        

1 CAN    8.43 PER MONTH 9.27 PER MONTH

EACH ADD'L CAN    5.43 PER MONTH 5.97 PER MONTH

90 GAL CART    15.68 PER MONTH 17.24 PER MONTH

EXTRA 32 GAL CAN OR UNIT   1.86 EACH 2.05 EACH

1.5 YD. CONTAINER    60.47 PER MONTH 66.51 PER MONTH

2 YD. CONTAINER    77.99 PER MONTH 85.78 PER MONTH

       

DROPBOX       

DEL FEE    51.60 PER HOUR 56.75 PER HOUR

HAUL FEE    51.60 PER HOUR 56.75 PER HOUR

RENT AFTER 7TH. DAY    3.60 PER DAY 3.95 PER DAY
 
 
 
We will continue to bill Monthly in arrears. 
 
 
 
(over) 



 
 
  
If you would like more information you can contact the company toll free at 1-866-567-
8842. 
  
The commission has the authority to set final rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on 
the results of its investigation. To comment on this filing, be added to the commission’s mailing list, or ask 
questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment 
in person at the commission’s open meeting at 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on 
July 10, or by using the “Public Comment” feature at the commission’s web site, at 
http://www.utc.wa.gov/comment. The commission is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting on 
July 31, 2008.  
  
If you are unable to attend the open meeting in person, you can participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-
664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.   
  
You may also comment by using the “Public Comment” feature at the commission’s web site, at 
http://www.utc.wa.gov or you may provide your comments in the following manner: 
  
Mail:  Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-800-562-6150 
  
Respectfully, 
  
  
  
Mike Jewett 
Manager 
 


